
Dear ICC Board Members, 

 

As the Chief Building Official for Boulder County, I have great concerns about the changes that the 

Board is considering for the IECC development process.   It seems that this move will reduce or eliminate 

the ability for state and local governments to vote and participate in the code development process and 

will disenfranchise many of the key users of building codes.  This move will empower industry 

stakeholders at the expense of consumers while simultaneously undermining confidence in the entire 

body of ICC published codes.   

 

I urge you to reconsider this approach.   

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

- Ron Flax 

 

 

 
Ron Flax  
Chief Building Official / Deputy Director 
Boulder County Community Planning & Permitting  
2045 13th St., Boulder, CO 80302 
Direct: 720-564-2643 | Main: 303-441-3930 
rflax@bouldercounty.org 
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